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Ridiculous!  They city is only starting to make progress in cleaning up the unsightly 

tents!   They should NOT have the right to camp all over the place. It is unsanitary 

and dangerous.   We need to move forward in setting up DESIGNATED 

encampments and tiny home villages and mandate mental health services!  


